
 
 

 

 

 

 

Parent’s evening for all classes 

Tuesday 28th February 

Thursday 2nd March  

 

More info to follow 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have finished our work on 

division. After half term we will move 

onto the wonderful world of 

fractions… will there be cake?   

We have finished learning about Nina 

Simone and her protest songs. We 

wrote our own very simple tune using 

music lab. Following on from that we 

wrote some lyrics to go with our song.   

Children have been working hard on 

performance poetry. We have been 

looking at tone, intonation and speed. 

The children have all chosen a poem 

and will be using their skills to 

entertain the rest of the class - we 

have seen lots of resilience this week 

as it can sometime be hard to speak 

in front of your friends. 

 The letters will be going out for the 

Bewilderwood trip just after half 

term. The trip will be on Friday May 

26th. When the letter goes out, the 

trip will appear on ParentMail. To pay 

for the trip you will need to go on 

ParentMail. This is also where you 

find the permission slips. 

Our other trip to Great Yarmouth has 

been costed and will be less than £18. 

The letter for this will come out just 

before Easter to avoid confusion with 

the Bewilderwood trip which is coming 

first. 

 


